
From:Roslyn Elcock (Solihull MBC)
Sent:14 Jul 2023 16:18:07 +0100
To:Lawrence Osborne (Solihull MBC)
Cc:Collette O'Gara-Gavigan (Solihull MBC)
Subject:RE: Bosworth School - security fence
Attachments:22019-BDS-ZZ--00-DR-A-0003-A3-P02_Planning Drawing_Fencing.pdf

Hi Lawrence

 

That does sound good news and probably better for you in the long run.

 

I was waiting for the PM to have a conversation with the nursery, which I believe was going to be done 
today.

 

However, in the meantime – see attached proposed alternative plan showing the existing fencing being 
retained and the new fence installed behind. 

 

I trust this satisfies any safeguarding issues.

 

Please accept this plan as the revised submitted plan for approval.

 

Kind Regards

 

Roslyn Elcock RIBA 

Architect

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone:        DD 0121 704 6731    General: 0121 704 6454  

Website:           https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/

Address:            Resources Directorate, Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council

                        Council House, Manor Square, Solihull B91 3QB

                             

Post code for satellite navigation systems: B91 3PX      Details of car parking

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/
http://intranet/Coredocs/HealthyCouncil/Localwellbeingleads.aspx
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/
https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://westgate-solihull.co.uk/


From: Lawrence Osborne (Solihull MBC) <losborne@solihull.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 July 2023 09:30
To: Roslyn Elcock (Solihull MBC) <roslyn.elcock@solihull.gov.uk>
Subject: Bosworth School - security fence

 

Hi Roslyn.

 

Further to our conversation regarding the above.

 

How are we getting on with the amended plan?

 

I have good news the scheme of delegation was approved and changed by Planning Committee on 
Wednesday. It changes the criteria for Council applications to 6 objections before they need to go to 
Committee. So no need to report to this application to Committee or requirement to get the letter from 
nursery to remove objection unless you wish to pursue.

 

What I do need is the amended plan to deal with safeguarding issues to overcome the issue.

 

Thanks.

 

Lawrence Osborne

Team Leader – Major Projects

Development and Regulatory Management

Economy and Infrastructure Directorate

 

Tel: 0121-704-6615

E-mail: losborne@solihull.gov.uk

mailto:losborne@solihull.gov.uk


www.solihull.gov.uk

@Solihullcouncil.twitter.com
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